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th
 November 2018  

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of their studies about ‘The World Around Us’, all children in Reception will be participating in a 
Diwali experience on Friday 7

th
 December. 

 
During the morning they will have the opportunity to: 
 

 Learn about Indian lifestyles and cultures 

 Learn about Hindu ceremonies and the story of Rama and Sita 

 Participate in Hindu style dancing and role play 
 
This will be a very enriching and exciting experience for the children and we ask for a donation of £3.00 to 
cover some of the costs. 
 
We would prefer your payment to be made direct to our school bank, however, if this is not possible, 
please send your money in a named envelope. 
 
Sort Code: 40-43-01 
Account Number: 71220586 
Account Name: Monkshouse Primary School School Fund 
  
When making your payment, please ensure that your child’s name is used as the reference. If this is not done, 
we will not be able to credit your child with the payment.  
 
Once you have made your payment please either send the reply slip in to school (so we can match up the 
payment) or send an email to let the school know you have made the payment, the value and what it is for. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Amy Cooke  
 
Miss A Cooke  
EYFS Leader 

 
Reception Diwali Experience – Friday 7

th 
December 

 
Child’s name ____________________________  Class Teacher _________________________ 
 
I enclose £3.00 cash                  I have paid into the school bank account £3.00 

   
 
Signed__________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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